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I haven’t been living on Martha’s Vineyard for 24 years . Our home is 52 Central Avenue, 
our house is only a couple of blocks from the Lagoon. As the years pass we have seen 
the health of the Lagoon deteriorate. 
The idea of enlarging the marina can only create more pollution in the Lagoon. 
Clearly the new owners are looking to make a quick profit at the expense of the 
environment and the quality of health of the Lagoon. 
Just say no! 
Thank you 


